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To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: The extension of the state of emergency
Date: Wednesday, 9 March 2022 3:37:11 PM

Dear Committee Secretary,

I am writing as I do not support the extension of the state of emergency. 

There is no need for our state to extend such powers, to do so, is completely against our
democratic society. 

Yours Truly,

Maureen Blair

Sent from my iPhone
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